Hello Families,
Itis hard to believe that spring has
sprung. But it is also a time when
families tend to get very busy!
Children's sports, end of year events,
festivals and other obligations.
All this can produce anxiety in parents
as well as children.

Slow down this spring and truly enjoy
being outdoors with your families.
Research has proven that nature
alleviates a great deal of anxiety in
humans. Enjoy just watching your kids
play as well as marvel at nature. Don't
forget that on Saturday April 22nd is
Earth Day, being outdoors and
investing in our nature, maintaining
our playgrounds clean and safe will
help our school. Feel free to
communicate with our office staff and
or teachers if you would like to
support our school and classroom
gardens.

We hope that those who attended
Kinder Transition night found the
information helpful and useful.
Our next family night will be held on
April 18th.

I look forward to seeing you all at our
next family night
Kristen Slatt
Early Learning Director
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Books:
Bees
Up Down and Around

Family nicht
April 18th
5:30 PM -6:30 PM

I etters:
X,VY272¢C0OS VW

cherry festival
April 21 to 23

Numbers:
17,18, 19, 20

Cherry Festival
Parade
April 22 at 10:00 AM

Social Skills
Giving Compliments

Colors:
Purple and Orange

Farth day
April 22
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This Month for Family Night we will be welcoming
our ECSE families to stop by and tour our classrooms { ™~
it will also be open to our current families to stop by (
and enjoy some free play with your child(ren)

The Cherry Festival is a great opportunity to go out o

and explore the activities they have as a family and ] ‘

check out the Cherry Festival Parade. Its opentoall |[[ |
ages with rides and different vendors.




